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 Mr Bozidar Maljkovic 
President 
Olympic Committee of Serbia 
Generala Vasica 5 
11040 Belgrade 
Serbia 

 

 
 

Lausanne, 2 April 2020 
 

 
Dear President,  

Thank you for your letter of support for the IOC’s decision to postpone the Olympic 

Games Tokyo 2020 which I highly appreciated.  

As you are aware, this postponement comes after many complex but fruitful 

conversations with the Japanese Government and Tokyo 2020 Organising 

Committee. This decision demonstrates our clear commitment to put the health of 

the athletes first. 

Naturally, your athletes and yourself will have many operational questions in 

relation to the postponement and therefore I would ask for your indulgence whilst 

the IOC team works through the details with our Japanese partners. Let me assure 

you that all your questions will be answered.  

I am deeply touched by your support and confidence. I am convinced that by 

working together, the Olympic Movement can master this new unprecedented 

challenge. Humankind currently finds itself in a dark tunnel. These Olympic Games 

Tokyo 2020 can be a light at the end of this tunnel. 

Thanking you again for your continued confidence and wishing you and your 

family good health and all the very best, I remain, 

Yours sincerely,   

 


